
 

 

Dear Central Private Family, 

 Football season is fast approaching, and we are excited about what is in store for the 2024 

season! We want to take this opportunity to invite you to come and show your Redhawk Spirit at the 

Redhawk Tailgate Club.  

 This year we will be opening 8 spots for tailgating behind the end zone on the baseball end 

of the field. This is to show support for our Redhawk football team and all support groups by 

fellowshipping with food, family, and fun under the Friday night lights.  

The criteria for winning a space are as follows: 

• Minimum of $500 bid per space. 

• All bids should be sealed and delivered to the front office by August 16, 2024. At this point 

the top 8 highest bids will be guaranteed a tailgating spot.  

• The top 8 highest bidders will have until August 23, 2024, to turn in their money or their bid 

will be forfeited and awarded to the next highest bidder.  

 If you are awarded a spot, you will be allowed to bring your tent, chairs, grill, etc. to your 

designated area before the game. All spots will receive two reserved parking spots and 2 season 

passes to all home games. After the game you will be given an hour to remove all items and clean 

your area. No alcohol is permitted on campus.  

For any questions or additional information, please contact Head Football Coach Cole Holden at 

cholden@centralprivate.org 

 

GO Redhawks!!! 
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